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UPDATE - UA Parking & Transportation Services Parking Plan for the Aug.
30 Football Game
To::
Campus Community
Names and titles:

David Heineking, Director, Parking & Transportation Services

Date::
August 19, 2013

As the Aug. 30 football game against NAU rapidly approaches, Parking & Transportation Services (PTS) would like to
remind the campus community of the large amount of traffic that will occur when almost 60,000 fans gather to attend the
game. 

PTS will provide alternative parking for permit holders around the stadium. However, we want to ensure that the entire
campus community recognizes that parking and traffic on campus will become very congested as people arrive to attend
the game. Please plan your day accordingly. We expect that traffic and parking on the morning of Aug. 30 will flow as
usual. After noon time, traffic and parking on campus will increasingly become more of a challenge.

Visitor parking may be difficult to find, and as the day progresses parking in many areas will become limited. Park, Main
Gate, Highland and Tyndall garages will be available on game day for limited visitor parking. If you have a permit for an
area that becomes full as game time approaches, you may be directed to another area. PTS will have staff at many of the
garages and lots, as well as signs directing vehicles to alternate parking. Please allow extra time, both for the amount of
traffic on the streets around campus and for navigating to/from your alternate parking location. 

PTS will send an email to permit holders who are assigned an alternate parking location one week in advance, indicating
their temporary parking assignment for game day. Permit holders who will have to park in a different location on the
Aug. 30 game day are those who currently park in the Cherry Garage, Lots 6090, 6092, 6093, 6097, 6098 and
National Championship Drive.

Although our campus community is likely to experience some inconvenience and disruption associated with this Friday
game, we hope you will join us in working to make this plan as successful as possible.  We welcome any ideas or
comments.

Please contact UA Parking & Transportation Services at 626 â€“PARK (7275) or PTS-
ParkingInformation@email.arizona.edu [1] if you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice. We sincerely
appreciate your understanding and support of UA Athletics. 

Go Cats!
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